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Currently, a local board of appeal and equalization must have one member at each meeting who has 

taken a department of revenue course on appeal and equalization. This bill would restrict application of 

this requirement unless the commissioner of revenue offers a prescribed number of in-person training 

sessions to local board members. The requirement to offer in-person training sessions sunsets when the 

office of broadband development certifies that every jurisdiction subject to the current requirement has 

broadband service available. 


